From: lillian mj robertson [mailto:lmjr-1@live.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 10:14 AM
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); publicworks@co.whatcom.wa.us
Subject: Point Roberts Recycling and Refuse

As a home owner on Point Roberts< would like to request:
1-the WUTC and the county support and approve the 
Point Recycling application.
2-the WUTC reject the FREEDOM 2000 application.
3-the County do their job, as reqired by law, and create 
a resonable plan for my community.
 
Yours Truely,
 
Lillian M. J. Robertson
Point Roberts, Wa.

